
 

Volusia County          

Foreign Language Association 
 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

My name is Astrid Augat and I am the President of the Volusia County Foreign Language Teachers 

Association.  We are organizing our annual “World Languages Festival” taking place on February 27, 2016 

at Spruce Creek High School, an event with an international flair involving all County public high schools 

and middle schools, as well as several private schools. The goal is to display our students’ language skills, to 

stage cultural performances, to exhibit artistic productions related to international culture, and to publicize all 

the languages we teach to the people in the community.  Our event will reach a very large amount of students 

in Volusia County, and more particularly in the Port Orange area.   

As students from all over the County compete and showcase their talents in foreign languages, we would like 

to honor the best ones with prizes and recognize excellence and effort in various domains of world 

languages.  We will also need some material to set up the Festival on February 27, 2016.   

We are hoping that your business will consider supporting us with donations of either items to be given as 

prizes or a monetary contribution.  Our organization is a non-profit organization that is part of the school 

system and your donation will be fully tax-deductible as we have a U.S. Tax ID number we can provide you 

with. 

Your business will be advertised in the program given out the day of the event on February as well as on 

posters and newsletters we have access to, and will reach a large amount of people.  

If you are able to donate, please send the donation and the estimated retail value to the following address: 

 

Volusia County Foreign Language Association 

Attn:  Mrs. Astrid Augat 

Spruce Creek High School 

801 Taylor Rd 

Port Orange, FL 32127 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by email (ajaugat@volusia.k12.fl.us) or phone at 386-679-

9679, or contact Ms. Daisy Guruvadoo by email (diguruva@volusia.k12.fl.us) or phone at 386-852-0284.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Astrid Augat 

Spruce Creek Foreign Language Teacher 

President of the Volusia County Foreign Language Association 


